
Lodi Unified Supervisory Group (LUSG) 

2024-2025 Reopeners 

August 26,  2024 

Erin M Church & Amber Jaeger
Directors of Personnel 
1305  E. ,   Vine Street 
Lodi, CA. 95240 

Dear Erin & Amber, 

Per our contract ending June 30, 2024, would you please present to the Board of Education the 
following reopeners from Lodi Unified Supervisory Group for the 2024-25 school year: 

• Salary & Benefits:
o VII. Pay and Allowances
o VIII. Health and Welfare Benefits

• Reclassification:
o No  language exists -add to contract

• Go Back Rights if promoted from CSEA
o No language exists -add to contract 

• VII - F Temporary Assignments #3: 
At least step 1 of MGMT salary schedule or 5%

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Berry 
LUSG  President 




